From: martin.long@environment-agency.gov.uk [mailto:martin.long@environment-agency.gov.uk]

Sent: 04 May 2011 13:41

To: Planning

Subject: Environment Agency Response to: 10/00558/OUT

The proposal has been reviewed and I enclose the Environment Agency's comments on:

Land South Of Blackwood Place And Molyneux Drive And North West Of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote Oxfordshire

LPA ref: 10/00558/OUT

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else.

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it.

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation.  Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.

If we have sent you information and you wish to use it please read our terms and conditions which you can get by calling us on 08708 506 506.  Find out more about the Environment Agency at www.environment-agency.gov.uk
